REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION

HENDERSON COUNTY
CANE CREEK WATER AND SEWER DISTRICT
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

MEETING DATE: September 4, 2012

SUBJECT: Surplus and Donation of Utilities Vehicle
PRESENTOR: Marcus Jones

ATTACHMENTS: Yes

1. Letter of Request from Henderson County Rescue Squad

SUMMARY OF REQUEST:

The Henderson County Rescue Squad requests the donation of the Cane Creek Ford Expedition
that the Utilities Department recently replaced with a newer vehicle. This past spring the
Henderson County Rescue Squad lost a transport vehicle due to mechanical failure; this
Expedition would replace that former vehicle. Please see the attached letter from the Henderson
County Rescue Squad.

BOARD ACTION REQUESTED:

The Board approve or deny the request for the vehicle by the Henderson County Rescue Squad

Suggested Motion(s):
Approve:

I move that the Board approve the surplus of the Utilities Ford Expedition and it be given to the
Henderson County Rescue Squad.

or
Deny:

No Motion Required



Henderson County Rescue Squad, Inc.

PO Box 1729 Phone: 828-692-3487 Fax: 828-692-1642

Hendersonville, NC 28793 Website: www.hendersoncountyrescue.org
Email: info@hendersoncountyrescue.org

August 6, 2012

Marcus Jones

County Engineer

1 Historic Courthouse Square
Hendersonville NC 28792

RE: Surplus Vehicle

The Henderson County Rescue Squad respectfully requests the donation of a vehicle from the
Henderson County Board of Commissioners. In March of this year we lost a transport vehicle
due to a blown head gasket. The vehicle was a 1993 Chevrolet Suburban and was used as a
rehabilitation vehicle for structure fires as well as manpower transport and tow vehicle for
search and rescue and diving operations.

We request the donation of the former Cane Creek Sewer Ford Expedition. This vehicle is
comparable in size to our unit that was salvaged. Please consider our request for this vehicle.

Sincerely,

dimmy Stepp
Deputy Chief
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